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18 April 2023 

J A Harris 
fyi-request-21324-aSa0a 13b@req uests. fyi. org. nz 

Dear J A Harris 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 7 March 2023, in which 
you asked for further information regarding your previous OIA request IR-01-23-449 
relating to Medicinal Cannabis. On this occasion you asked: 

"Please provide details or copies of any "Panui" content or any other Police 
bulletin, Police instruction, email, newsletter, training, or other internal 
communication which references medicinal cannabis. 
I find it very hard to believe a major law change involving controlled drugs has 
apparently had no communication or instruction given to frontline staff to ensure it 
is managed appropriately." 

"Part 14 Medical Cannabis" and "Part 15 Police discretion with possession/use of 
controlled drugs and/or possession of utensils offences" of police Instructions have both 
previously been referred to you in your previous requests and are available via the 
following links: 
https :/ /www. police. govt. nz/sites/defau It/files/pub I ications/d rugs-part-14-med icinal­
can nabis-280622. pdf 

https ://www. pol ice. govt. nz/sites/defau lt/files/publications/d rugs-part-15-pol ice-discretion­
with-possess ion-use-of-controlled-d rugs-280622. pdf 

Please also find attached the following documents in relation to your above request: 

- Panui Bulletin Board Notice dated 20 December 2017 advising staff of the
announcement of the Misuse of Drugs (Medicinal Cannabis) Amendment Bill.

- Police Instructions News dated 21 December 2018 advising staff of a new section of the
Police Manual Chapters under - Drugs - Part 14 Medicinal Cannabis.

- Panui Bulletin Board Notice dated 21 December 2018- New 'Part 14- Medicinal
Cannabis' in the 'Drugs' chapter.

- Police Instructions News dated 8 October 2021 advising staff of amendment to - Drugs
- Part 14 Medicinal Cannabis.

Some of these documents contained information and references to material that is out of 
scope of your request, therefore it has been redacted. 




























